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Humboldt City Clerk Retiring
(KLZA)-- A learning experience filled with smiles and tears.

That is how Connie Laflin described her 26 years as City Clerk in Humboldt in
her letter of resignation.

Laflin told MSCNEWS she has decided to retire this spring. Her last day is likely
to be in May. Laflin told the Council she would stay on until they find a
replacement and she has had a chance to work with the new Clerk.
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